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 “Christmas is a tonic for our 
souls. It moves us to think of 
others rather than of 
ourselves. It directs our 
thoughts to giving.”      

 ―B.C. Forbes 
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UAW Local 74 will be partnering up with the  

Masons again this year to provide a free  

Christmas dinner to those in need in our  

community. Anyone looking to volunteer  

Christmas Day to help pull off this special event 

can contact Chris at the hall. 641-682-0897 

 

 Volunteers will also be needed on Dec 21st at 

8am at the Masson’s Lodge at 

 921 Church St. Ottumwa.  

Nora Bellon is the contact. 

Masons Free Christmas Day Dinner 

The Women’s Committee is collecting school bags and supplies to give to our 

schools for the 2020-2021 school year. 

 Donations can be dropped off at the hall. Thank you  

The Veterans Committee will again be collecting Calendars for Veterans. 

If you would like to donate a calendar please see Steve Helm (first shift 

Pack out), Scott Hobbs (third shift pack out) or drop off at the Hall. 

Thank you in advance. 

Reminder: Any member can go to the hall and use the fax machine and 

the printer at any time. Also, Our Union Hall is available to rent to all 

members. First come first serve basis. $50 down for use of the  

Union Hall and $50 down for the use of the kitchen. Both are refundable.  

Smoking and alcohol are NOT permitted  

Have A Merry Christmas & Happy New Year  



Attention 

Active JDOW Employee’s 
If you have not received a current Union Card 

please make sure that the our Financial Secretary 

has your current Address and Social Security  

Number. You will not get paid strike benefits if  

they are not current, if we were to strike. 

UNION REPORTER 
The Executive Board 

President Chris Laursen              
Vice President Danny Shaver              
Shop Chairman Toby Munley          
Committeeman 1 Billy Weinhold        
Committeeman 2 Matt Pickrell         
Committeeman 3 Ron Hall         
Recording Sec. Ron Hall              
Financial Secretary Angie Hobbs 

Trustee's Jeremey Barker              
                 Jason Ewing              
                 Tim Pickrell              
Sgt. at Arms Abe Elam              
Guide  Mike Shaw              
Retiree Chairman Stephen Tews   

Dates and Times   
Plan to attend!  

Steward Council  
1st Thursday of each month –7:15 a.m. 1:00 & 

3:45 p.m. 
Retiree Executive Board  

2nd Monday of each month - 11:00 a.m. 
Retiree Co-op Dinner  

2nd Monday of each month - 11:45 a.m. 
Local 74 Pension Board  

2nd Friday of each month - 3:30 p.m. 
Executive Board  

1 day prior to the Membership Meeting - 3:45 p.m.  
Membership Meeting  

3rd Wednesday of each month  

7:15 a.m., 1:00 p.m.3:45 p.m. & 5:45 p.m.  
Women's Committee  

2nd Monday of each month - 5:45 p.m. 
Labor Action Committee  

3rd Monday of each month - 6:00 p.m.  

UAW Local 74 

Union Hall 641-682-0897            
John Deere Benefits Center  1-844-689-7833 

UPoint www.yourbenefitsresources.com/deere 

United Healthcare 1-888-533-3731           
United Healthcare Vision 1-8006383120   
United Healthcare Dental 1-800-996-7518       
Optum Rx Prescription Drugs 1-800-797-9794       
Mental Health/Substance Abuse 1-888-533-7311  

Fidelity Investments 401k 1-800-354-3427    
Hyatt Legal Services 1-800-821-6400    
John Deere Pension Benefits 1-844-689-7833   
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This years Saturday with Santa will 

be held on Saturday Dec. 7th at 1-4 pm 

at the Union Hall. Santa to be present 

starting at 3pm  

The Community Service Committee is still  

looking for volunteers to help with hosting the 

 Ottumwa Nights-N-Lights the dates of: 

12-8, 12-26 and 12-27 of 2019 

There is a sign up sheet at the 

 Union Hall if interested. 

  Local 74 will be teaming up with Silver Bell’s, American Home 

Finding Association and Hope House to provide gifts for those  

families who struggle this Christmas season. 

 

There are tags on the Christmas Tree at the Hall that  

have ages and needs/wants for these individuals. 

 

If you are to pick a tag, please leave the tag number and your name. 

Do not wrap the gifts but do leave the tag when you drop them off. 

The gifts must be turned in by Dec. 18th. 


